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...your client told Bob Kelly last evening that we
should first speak with you about the possibility
of Bubba withdrawing.
 
As I told you, I previously
talked with Robert Shelley about this
possibility on Friday morning. I also informed
you yesterday that Bob was going to call
Bubba before he did so.

Now then.
 
I am happy to speak with you about this,
although, of course, the window of opportunity
closes fast.
 
Please call me after 11:30 AM today at 843-
421-4379.
 
Thanks.
